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August 19th, 2021 

 

Attention:  Application Examiner 

 

RE: Request for Confidentiality 

Applicant:  701x, Inc 

FCC ID:  2AZT3-701XT1 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Request is hereby submitted by 701x, Inc to withhold permanently from public review certain portions of the 

application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers.  This request for confidentiality is 

made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC Rules.  In particular, the following sections of the 

application are to be kept permanently confidential: 

 

• Schematics 

• Detailed Block Diagrams 

• Detailed Operational/Functional Description 

• Internal photos   

 

These items contain detailed system and equipment description and related information about the product 

which 701x considers to be proprietary, confidential and a custom design which otherwise would not be 

released to the general public. Since this design is a basis from which future technological products will evolve, 

701x also feels that this information would be of benefit to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the 

information in these exhibits would give our competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 

 

701x requests permanent confidentiality for internal photographs, as the inside of the device will not be easily 

accessible to view the printed circuit board. The interior enclosure is permanently sealed by an adhesive process 

and would require destruction of the device to attempt to gain access to interior components. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Braydon Love 

Certification Engineer 

701x 


